
Newsletter
Friday 7th January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,

I would like to wish all of our community a very Happy New Year and hope that 2022 is a kind year to you all.

The children have settled well back into school and have worked very hard this week, focussing well on their learning. 

Please can you ensure that your child has the correct clothing in school everyday.  The weather has turned very chilly 
this week and children do need coats to wear when they are outside.  We are also continuing to ventilate the 
classrooms to try and prevent the spread of COVID-19, with this in mind, if you wish to add an extra layer of clothing, 
such as a vest or T-Shirt underneath your child’s school jumper you are welcome to do so.   Children are also 
permitted to wear gloves in the classroom if they so wish.  Some children find fingerless gloves more useful for this, 
but normal gloves are fine too.   Children will also continue to attend Forest School, so please ensure they have warm 
clothing on their Forest School day.   More information can be found later on in the school newsletter about this.

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to this exciting 
term ahead.



School Updates

This flow chart shows the 
updated guidance on 
self-isolation should you or 
your child test positive for 
COVID-19.

If you have any questions 
about this - please do not 
hesitate to ask.



School Updates

Please remember to have the correct clothing 
and footwear on your Forest School day. 

The weather is likely to be wet and cold over 
this term so please ensure you have enough 
layers and spare clothes to make your session 
as comfortable as possible. 

If your sessions are in the morning please come 
to school in your Forest School clothes and if it 
is in the afternoon please bring your clothes in 
with you.

If you have any questions please email: 
chloe.warrickdalton@swale.at

Term 3 Timetable

Tuesday AM - Evans Class
Tuesday PM - Zephaniah Class

Wednesday AM - Mckenzie Class
Wednesday PM - Smith Class

Thursday AM - Wiesner Class
Thursday PM - Bright Class

Please send 
a spare 

carrier bag 
in for muddy 

wellies



Fitness and Well Being



Safety Tip of The Week

Next week we will be holding assemblies that teach the children 
about the PANTS or underwear rule.  This is an assembly that we 
hold regularly to help children keep themselves safe.  
 
The Underwear Rule teaches children that their body belongs to 
them, they have a right to say no, and that they should tell an adult if 
they’re upset or worried.

If you are worried about talking to your child about this topic, there 
are some useful hints and tips on the NSPCC website.  You can 
google NSPCC and find their website that way, alternatively you can 
click this link and that will take you to the website.

NSPCC

Alternatively,  you can talk to your child’s teacher or a member of the 
welfare team if you have any questions or concerns about this.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/pants-how-to-answer-questions/?_t_id=fQNyEPQR-FDN-Q1Av7oz8Q%3d%3d&_t_uuid=7PQkC%2fDlS3CTJ4OpCAaB9Q&_t_q=pants+video&_t_tags=language%3aen%2csiteid%3a7f1b9313-bf5e-4415-abf6-aaf87298c667%2candquerymatch&_t_hit.id=Nspcc_Web_Models_Pages_StandardPage/_ce118be0-0f1e-48ce-b98b-dae3a9792bde_en-GB&_t_hit.pos=4


Certificates given for Beaver Green Values

Dragonfly Class
Freddy- Kindness
Rose-anne- Courage. 

Butterfly Class
Ryan - Kindness
Amber - Kindness

Ladybird Class
Elena - Kindness
Eli - Respect

Bumblebee Class
Amie - Respect
Jori - Kindness

Sam Lloyd
Nour - Respect
Amelia - Kindness

Craig Smith
Charlie- Courage
Jude - Respect

David Wiesner
Melisa - Respect
Chester - Kindness

Mac Barnett
Ava - Kindness
Freddie - Respect 



Certificates given for Beaver Green  Core Values

Rachel Bright
Oscar - Respect
Nosam - Courage

Jessica Wilson
Liam B - Courage
Oscar - Kindness

Ross Mackenzie
Riley- Courage 
Olivia - Kindness

Vashti Hardy
Hollie D - Kindness
Layla R - Kindness

Maz Evans
Crystal - Courage
Phoebe - Respect

Onjali Rauf
Kieran - Respect
Lacey-Marie - Courage 

Benjamin Zephaniah
Junior - Respect
Kelise - Respect

Jennifer Killick
Archie - Kindness
Eva - Respect



Star of the Week - Nursery

Star of the week in Nursery 
this week is Joy.  Joy has 

settled back into Nursery really 
well and has grown so much in 

confidence.  Well done Joy.



Reception Learning in Term 3

This term we are learning all about 
Traditional Tales. We have started the 

term off with The Gingerbread Man. We 
have really enjoyed retelling the stories 

in lots of different ways, including 
acting it out and making story maps. We 
have worked with our friends to create 
our own story maps and completed lots 
of Gingerbread Man themed challenges!



We have enjoyed exploring 
ingredients and using the 
different utensils like the 

baker, made bridges for the 
Gingerbread man to cross the 

river and drawing the 
characters and the 

Gingerbread Man’s journey.

Reception Learning in Term 3



Star of the Week - Reception

In Bumblebee Class Scarlett and 
Aidan are our stars of the week. 

They worked really hard together to 
create a joint story map of our story 
The Gingerbread Man. They took it 
in turns to draw a picture each and 

labelled them using their phonic 
knowledge. Well done!

Ladybird Class’ star of the week is 
Esme!  She has really enjoyed 

retelling the story and is very good 
as saying ‘Run run as fast as you 
can…’ using a great Gingerbread 

Man voice.  She also drew this 
fantastic story map. Brilliant Esme!



Star of the Week - Year 1

Maylynn is star of the week in Craig Smith this 
week. She has been trying very hard with her 

writing and wrote a lovely sentence about 
woodlands. She used her phonic knowledge 

well. 

Teddy is star of the week in Sam Lloyd this 
week. He has written super sentences about 

forests. Well done Teddy amazing writing! 



Star of the Week - Year 2

Star of the Week for Wiesner 
Class goes to Armina who has 
just joined us this week.

Armina has settled in really well 
and has made a great start in 
Year 2. Well done Armina!

Barnett class’ star of the week is 
Leon. He has really tried hard this 
week and made thoughtful 
contributions during carpet time. 



Star of the Week - Year 3
Our Star of The Week in 3SK this week is 
Jake for showing that he really cares about 
his work and for having a good attitude.

The Star of the Week in Bright 
Class is Blake! Blake puts so much 
effort into his learning and has 

made me so proud with the 
progress he has made. Keep it up 

Blake!



Star of the Week - Year 4

Star of the week is Jasmine. I 

keep on catching her doing 

the right thing, head down 

into her work, being focussed 

and asking for help when 

needed. Brilliant

Star of the week is Everyone!

A big well done to all of 

Mackenzie class for being so 

welcoming to Miss Monticelli, 

and coping with the new 

changes so well! Thank you!



Star of the Week - Year 5
Star of the week in Rauf class goes to Lauren. 
Lauren has made a fantastic start back to school this 
week. I have been so impressed with her willingness 
to learn. Lauren has asked questions, shared her 
ideas and listened so well in all our lessons - this has 
meant she has been able to produce some fantastic 
work! Well done Lauren - we are very proud of you! 

The Evan’s star of the week is Leighton. 
Leighton has made a great positive start to this 
term and is trying his very best with everything.  
Thank you Leighton for always walking into 
class in the morning with a big smile on your 
face.  You are a superstar!



Star of the Week - Year 6
In Jennifer Killick class our Star of the Week is 
Alfie J for working amazingly in maths by plotting 
a range of coordinates, and reflecting and 
translating shapes. Well done Alfie!

The Star of the Week in Benjamin Zephaniah 
class is Lucy. Lucy has been working super hard 
in Maths lessons this week. She has been 
following along carefully and persevering with 
some very tricky maths! Well done Lucy! You are a 
superstar! 


